
January Minutes of the FARC  

The meeting was called to order on January the 27 by President Jennifer KG4YDC at the 

Golden Corral in Easley. There were five members and one guest present. 

The November 2011 minutes were approved as posted on the web site. 

Gretchen KE4HGX gave a treasurer’s report and it was approved. 

Repeater Trustee Wes KS4XQ said both repeaters were performing flawlessly. 

Business:  Jennifer will inquire about the March for Babies in April and find out if our 

assistance is needed. Gretchen asked about the possibility of changing the meeting to the 3
rd

 

Saturday of each month if we can reserve a room. 

The drawing was held for the 50/50 and dues were paid for 2012. 

Jennifer said we have a new ARRL affiliated club Coordinator, Carl Bozzard. He has contacts 

for speakers & she asked for any special interests. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectively submitted 


